
 

GN Call-Out for Bargaining Proposals 03/24 EN 

 

Collective bargaining for a new Government of Nunavut (GN) 
Collective Agreement is coming up soon. The current Collective 
Agreement expires on September 30, 2024, and it’s time to get ready 
now. 

This is a call-out for all Nunavut Employees Union (NEU) members 
who work for the GN to let us know what you would like to see 
changed in the Collective Agreement. 

NEU and the Public Service Alliance of Canada (PSAC) are asking you 
for proposals that can be used to develop union demands for the new 
GN Collective Agreement  

The deadline for proposals is April 12, 2024. Members are 
encouraged to submit their proposals online via:  

EN: https://psacunion.ca/eform/submit/bargaining-input 

FR: https://syndicatafpc.ca/eform/submit/bargaining-input 

A GN bargaining conference has been scheduled for mid-June. The 
bargaining team will be elected at the conference. The call out for 
delegates from active locals with GN members will be coming out 

soon.  

The NEU is your union and we need your input and voice in the GN 
collective bargaining process. 
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